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Concerning: Invitation Polish delegation COSAC chairpersons meeting 

 
 

 
 
Dear Ms Kloc, 
 
Thank you very much for your letter on your participation in the upcoming COSAC Chairs meeting in 
The Hague on 7 - 8th of February. Following your request on the participation of Mr Dominik 
TARCZYŃSKI, we would like to inform you that he is very much welcome to attend the upcoming 

COSAC meeting. As article 2.3 of the rules of procedure of COSAC clearly state that 'each delegation 
consists of two Members of its Parliament' Mr TARCZYŃSKI will be seated with the COSAC delegation 
during the meeting, he is invited to participate in the whole programme (events, dinner and luncheon), 
but he may not take the floor or actively participate in the meeting itself.  
  
Looking forward to welcome you in The Hague. 

 
Should you have any further questions, please contact us via parleu2016@staten-generaal.nl.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr Tuur Elzinga Mr Malik Azmani   
Chairman of the committee on  Chairman of the committee on 
European Affairs of the Senate European Affairs of the House of Representatives 
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